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It is wonderful to worship with one another in song, prayer, praise and in sharing a
holy meal of bread and wine. After the service, you are invited to gather on the patio
for fellowship and refreshments. If you are worshiping here for the first time please fill
out a newcomer card found in the pew and take it to the Welcome Center (with the
pink tablecloth) on the patio after Sunday worship or hand it to an usher. We hope we
will have more opportunities to grow together. Wherever you are on your faith journey,
All Saints is honored to partner with you in ministry. Ask an usher or greeter for help if
you need directions to any building on campus.

FINDING YPUR WAY THRPUGH THE SERVICE

The worship bulletin will be your basic guide through this service’s liturgy. Hymns: the
hymn numbers are listed on the Hymn Board at the front of the church as well as in
the bulletin. The Hymnal is the blue book in the pew rack in front of you. The Lessons:
You may enjoy simply listening to the readings as Christians did for centuries, or you
may follow along with the scripture readings in the bulletin. The Book of Common
Prayer: This smaller red book in the pew rack is the principal book of liturgy for
Episcopalians. Prayer: You will find that some people stand in prayer while others
kneel. Please do what makes you feel comfortable. Holy Communion: All are lovingly
invited to the Lord’s table.

CARISTIAN FRMATI?N

Education for Ministry (EFM) Theological
education at a distance. Local seminar group
meets weekly Sept to June, began Sept 13th
at Trinity Library. Contact Robert Brown for
more information, 895-3620

Centering Prayer & Healing
Presence Every Sunday Fall
through Spring, alternating, at 9:15
a.m. in office conference room.
Contact Pat McClure for more infor-

mation, 969-1426.
Christ Centered Prayer Every Wed at 5

RCAD ALL ABQUT IT

NEWS AND INFRRMATION FOR THE PARISH @F ALL SAINTS-BY-THE-SEA
WELCPME T? ALL SAINTS-BY-THE-SEA EPISCPPAL CHURCH!

Weekly Services
Tuesday 8AM
Eventide Service & Supper
Wednesday, 6PM
Sunday 8AM & 10AM
Sunday School, 10AM
Nursery, located in the Parish School
Bumble Bee Room, is open during
the 10AM service for children 3 yrs
& younger

All Saints Parish School
A leader in Early Childhood
Education for 50 Years
Serving children ages
2 years to 5 years old

NAEYC/CAEYC Member
National Association of Episcopal
Schools
Diocese of L.A. Accredited

Contact Padric Davis,
School Director for information or a
school tour
969-4946 school@asbts.org

Baptism
The next opportunity for Baptism is
at Easter. Please call the office for
more info.

Bible & Babble Every Tuesday at
6 p.m.. Contact The Rev. Vicki for
more information. vicki@asbts.org

Sunday School Sept-May Meets
during the 10 a.m. service in Parish
House. Children pre-K to 8th grades.

83 Eucalyptus Lane, Santa Barbara, CA 93108 * 805.969.4771 *

p.m. and Thurs at 10:30 a.m. in Parish House
youth room. For Wednesday group contact
Jaque Reed 969-4409, for Thursday Group
contact Jane Murray 684-4405.

Men’s Bible Study Every Wednesday at
8:15 a.m. in Parish House youth room.

On Feb 3rd they will meet at the home of Ken
Jewesson (4546 Carriage Hill Dr, SB). Con-
tact Ken Jewesson for more information.
kfjewesson@cox.net or 687-1683

MARK YRUR CALENDARS

The Annual Meeting will

be on Sunday, February

21st at the one service
at9 a.m.

admin@asbts.org

*

www.allsaintsbythesea.org



INTER-GENERATIPNAL CH?IR INVITATI?N
FCB.7 FAT SUNDAY

Children of all ages are invited to participate in the
All Saints Choir during the 10:00 am service on

February 7. We plan to sing a simple version of
the familiar Sunday School song, Jesus Loves Me,
arranged as a New Orleans Gospel style spiritual.

It'll be really simple, so NO extra rehearsals are
necessary. Simply join us at the front of the church
at @ 9:15 amon Feb 7. | look forward to making
music with you!

LENTEN STUDY

Lent is just around the corner! It comes early this
year along with Holy Week and Easter. Ash
Wednesday falls on February 10 and with it comes
the church season when we look within ourselves to
understand our spiritual relationship to God and
how we might draw closer. Lentis a time when we
practice certain disciplines that enable us to fully
look forward to and experience the impact of the
cross and Easter. To aid our spiritual journey, All
Saints is offering a Lenten Class based on the book
by James W. Moore, Give Up Something Bad for
Lent. Join us from 7:15 — 8:45 p.m. in the Parish
House for five Wednesdays: February 17, 24 and
March 2, 9, 16, AND five Thursdays: February 18,
25, March 3, 10, & 17, 10a.m. -11:30 a.m. Fifteen
copies of the book have been ordered and will be
available at the Book Table for $10.00. The book is
also available through Amazon.com or Cokes-
bury.com. Please sign-up at the Information Table
after services. All are welcome! Please contact
Rev. Vicki at the church with questions, vic-
ki@asbts.org.

VALENTINES DAY AT ALL SAINTS!

Please join us for a movie and potluck dinner on
Sunday, February 14, at 4:00 p.m. in the Parish
Hall. We will watch the 2005 version of Pride and
Prejudice at 4:00 p.m. followed by our dinner
around 6:15 p.m. For our dinner, please bring a
dish (appetizer, salad, side, entrée, or dessert) and
beverage (wine, beer, sparkling water, or soda) to
share. Potluck appetizers and beverages can begin
early and be enjoyed during the movie. Please sign-
up at the information table for the number in your
party and what item you are bringing. We look for-
ward to a fun filled Valentine evening! Please con-
tact Rev. Vicki with any questions, vicki @asbts.org.

FAT SUNDAY INTERGENERATI®NAL SERVICE

Sunday February 7, at the 10:00 am service, All Saints
by the Sea will celebrate FAT SUNDAY; a New Orleans
Jazz/Gospel style service where we’ll transition from the
joyful season of Epiphany to the penitential season of Lent,
in the spirit of Mardis Gras. The music of the service will
be led by a professional New Orleans Jazz Band from Los
Angeles, and all are welcome to join the choir on that day,
to help lead the congregational singing. This will be a
Sunday worship event that you will not want to miss!

SAVE THE DATE FeR ALL SAINTS'
FAT TUESDAY (SHRPVE TUESDAY)
PANCAKE DINNCR!

Everyone is invited to celebrate
Shrove Tuesday on February 9th at 6
p-m. in the Parish Hall with
pancakes, sausage, friends and good music! Dinner will
begin promptly at 6 p.m. and the suggested donation for
the pancake dinner is $5 per person and/or $10 per family.
Shrove Tuesday is the day before Ash Wednesday, and
was traditionally viewed as a day of repentance. Shrove
Tuesday has become the last day for celebration and
feasting before a period of fasting and abstinence during
the Lenten season. If you would like to help please contact
Anne Hopkinson (anne @asbts.org). A signup sheet for this
event can be found at the Info Table.

ASH WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 10

“Remember that you are dust, and to dust you shall return.”

The Imposition of Ashes will be offered at Noon
and at7 p.m.

Ash Wednesday marks the beginning of the
penitential season of Lent, and invites us to
get real about our human frailty and finitude
and to find comfort and strength in God’s
unfailing love for us.

SQUPS STILL NEEDED FOR EVENTIDE

During the winter months soups are still needed to feed
those who attend the weekly Eventide service on Wednes-
day evenings at 6 p.m. Soup containers are available for
those who wish to make soup, If you have taken a soup
container home, please return it to the Parish Hall kitchen,
hopefully with soup in it, as a few containers are missing.




MAY THE RPAD T? IRELAND S9N GRLET YoU!

Sunday, March 6, 2016
11:30 a.m — Parish Hall

Slide Show Presentation for Faith Tour to Ireland

All Saints-by-the-Sea will be off to discover St. Patrick’s Ireland from October 16 - 25, 2016 on a faith tour
designed by Collette. Join Rev. Vicki Mouradian and Collette Tour representative, Tyler Reardon, for
slides and discussion regarding the trip.

Parishioners, families, and friends are invited to join together for inspirational travel and fellowship while exploring
world-famous spiritual sites in Ireland. Highlights of our trip will include Dublin, St. Patrick’s Cathedral, Clonmac-
noise, Westport, Knock Shrine, Galway, Croagh Patrick, Kylemore Abbey, Tobernalt Holy Well, Belleek, Belfast,
Downpatirick, Armagh, and more. Our tour includes roundtrip air-fare from Los Angeles, complimentary transpor-
tation to and from LAX airport, hotel accommodations, daily breakfasts, four dinners, and gratuities for tour manag-
er and bus driver. A deposit of $250.00 per person is due upon reservation and reservations are due April 11,
2016. Reservations made after April 11are subject to rate increase and availability. Final payment is due by Au-
gust 16, 2016. The tour price is $3,299 for double accommodation and $3,649 for single. Upgrades can be made
for in-flight accommodations. Consider joining this wonderful journey! Travel brochure/applications are available
on the information table after worship services or in the church office. Rev. Vicki will accompany our tour as tour
organizer and all reservations will be made through her at the church office. Please feel free to contact her with
additional questions: vicki@asbts.org or (805)969-4771.

PARISHWIDE LAUNCH @F SANCTUARY CAPITAL CAMPAIGN HUGE SUCCESS; $77 MILLI?N ALREADY CPMMITTED

The “How Firm Our Foundation” capital campaign launched last Saturday with great fanfare, joy and love for our
beautiful but aging Sanctuary. The home of Peggy and George Ittner was the perfect — and beautiful — setting for
roughly 150 members of the parish who gathered for fellowship and to learn about what's been accomplished
thus far and what is in store for all of us in the coming months.

Rev. Aimée noted in her comments that, “I am confident that you have heard of the dire conditions of our Sanctu-
ary. She is crying out for our care and it's time for us to heed her cry.” She was flanked by campaign co-chairs Ed
Birch and Sheri Benninghoven, Special Gifts Committee Raye Haskell Melville, Facilities Committee Chair Chip
Nichols and Senior Warden Tom Mack.

The highlight of the afternoon was the announcement that during the initial organizing period $7.7 million in com-
mitments, or 67% of the $11.6 million campaign goal, has been received from the Vestry, clergy, staff and
initial campaign leaders. “This is a huge accomplishment and yet there is much work to be done to achieve our
goal,” Aimée noted.

From late February through May, members of the parish will be invited to attend small

in-home receptions at which we will discuss the details of the project, ask questions and
learn ways to support the effort. This June campaign leaders hope to be very near to the g
fundraising goal so the Vestry can authorize the next steps in the planning and construc- FSSSSs
tion process. Gift commitments to the project may be paid over 1 to 5 years.

As Aimée concluded, “Today, | invite you all to join me and the project leadership in this
necessary work to which we are all called. It will mean all of us giving as joyfully

and generously as we can, just as our forbearers did. And it will mean acting faithfully,
so that what may seem impossible to us, God will make possible through us.”

For more information and to read Aimée’s remarks, please visit the new campaign
website: www.asbts.org/how-firm-our-foundation.



mailto:vicki@asbts.org
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WeRSHIP LEADERS

The Baptized members of the body of Christ

Preaching The Rev. Victoria Kirk Mouradian
Presiding The Rev. Aimée Eyer-Delevett
Crucifer 8:00 Alice Scott
10:00 Ben Short
Acolytes Kate & Will Roberts
Music Director Steve O’Connor
Lectors 8:00 Sandy McCartney,
Charlotte Tyler
10:00 Sharon Bifano, Linda DiFiore
Intercessor Sam Young
Lay Ministers  8:00 Robert Brown, Gail Harling,
Mary Walsh
10:00 George & Sally Messetlian,
Marni McGee, Ben Short
Ushers 8:00 Lore Dobler, Steb Chandor
10:00 Rufus Jeffris, Robert Avery,
Daphne Von Essen
Greeters 8:00 Phil Wilcox, Patsy Brock
10:00 Judy Cresap, Charley Cairns
Info Table 8:00 Barbara Walsh
10:00 Mary & Andy Rosenberger
Welcome Center 8:00 Sally Wilcox
10:00 Chip Nichols

Flower Power
Refreshment Table

Mary Alice & Pen Tudor
Grace & Ed Yoon

Readings for Next Week: Exodus 34:29-35,
2 Corinthians 3:12-4:2, Luke 9:28-36, [37-43a], Psalm 99

PARISH CALENDAR

Sunday, January 31
8 a.m. Holy Eucharist
9:50 a.m. Sunday School
10 a.m. Holy Eucharist
Tuesday, February 2 — Victoria Hotel Night
8 a.m. Holy Eucharist
10 a.m. Community Kitchen
6 p.m. Bible & Babble
Wednesday, February 3—Carpinteria Food Distribution
8:15 a.m. Men’s Bible Study
5 p.m. Centering Prayer
6 p.m. Eventide Service & Supper
Thursday, February—Victoria Hotel Night
10:30 a.m. Centering Prayer
7 p.m. Choir Rehearsal
Sunday, February 7
8 a.m. Holy Eucharist
9:15 a.m. Centering Prayer
10 a.m. Fat Sunday Intergenerational Holy Eucharist!

FLRWER DELIVERY VRLUNTEERS NEEDED T?DAY

If your route home this morning takes you near the
Riviera or Valle Verde, please stop by the Flower
Room.

FEEDING MINISTRIES

Transition House Every 2nd Sunday of the month at

5PM; prepare & serve a simple meal to emergency

shelter residents. Volunteers & food donations needed.

Carpinteria Food Distribution Volunteers needed to
organize and give free fruit and veggies to some of our

less-fortunate brothers and sisters in Carpinteria.
Please sign up at the Info Table.

Community Kitchen Every 1st, 3rd, 4th, & 5th Tues-

day at 10:30AM; serve a simple lunch at Casa Es-
peranza Homeless Shelter.

Victoria Hotel Every Tuesday & Thursday evenings;

drive Victoria Hotel manager to Community Kitchen to
pick up hot meals for residents.

Contact David Boyd for more information about the
above feeding ministries: dboydinc@aol.com.

NEW DATE FOR THERLOGY 9N TAP
DUL T? SUPLR BYWL SUNDAY

Theology on Tap, our informal gathering for fellowship
and theological discussion, will meet on Sunday,
March 6, from 3:00 - 5:00 P.M. The group will meet
for Happy Hour at the Live Oak Café, 2220 Bath
Street, Santa Barbara 93105. While enjoying a
brew, a bubbly, or a glass of wine, ongoing spiritual
topics will be presented for our consideration and dis-
cussion. All are welcome! Please contact Rev. Vicki
with questions, vicki@asbts.org.

NEW ART DISPLAY NQW UP IN THE PARISH @FFICE

Parishioner Ken Jewesson has created expressly for
All Saints a new series of uniquely colorful art works
that will be on sale in the Parish Office for the next 2
months. 100% of all proceeds go directly to All

Saints. There is no set price for each work; it is Ken's
wish that the purchaser donate to the church the
amount he/she considers suitable for the painting. So
come enjoy Ken's joyful creations, and give in to the
irresistible temptation to take one home! Help turn
Ken's generosity into a reality for All Saints.




